A meeting of the Antrim Planning Board was held on the above date with the following members present: Stanley Tenney, Chairman Pro Tem., William C. Abbott, Harold Grant and Mildred Dudley.

It was agreed upon that the first order of business will be to begin work on a zoning ordinance in order that it may be presented at our next Town Meeting, March 1974. This ordinance, which we consider of great importance, will provide for some sort of a building code.

Three names were submitted to the Selectment, and if approved, will fill the vacancy caused by the resignation of Robert Flanders and Robert Caughey, Chairman. Robert Caughey resigned because of lack of time to give to the Board, and Robert Flanders resigned because of conflicting interest in his position as Town Moderator.

It was decided that as soon as the Board is filled we call a meeting (Tuesday, A pril 10 was suggested) to discuss the plans to call a Special Meeting re: the size of lots that was discussed and voted upon at our January 1973 meeting.

On A pril 10 we will decide upon a regular meeting night for the Board which will be acceptable to all.

Meeting adjourned 9!'00 P. M.

Medica Rudley
Secretary